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To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Chris,

Talking with Richard we are going to install in house insulated panel boards to enclose around the front of the tanks for
access in a dry environment. The panel board are aluminum skin on the outside and stainless skin on the inside with 4”
of insulating foam in between. We used these in numerous location and they are easy to assemble.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Dan
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